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From: Chris Woerner

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 2:04 PM
Ta: ‘Dan Bullard’

Ce:

Subject: Stony Creek Christmas Tree

Hi Dan { Stony Creek Association)

As a member of the Branford Forest Commission | was thinking it might be a good idea environmentally to plant 3
permanent Christmas Tree in our trangle rather than have a new one cut each yaar,

We would want to get some expert feadback as to whether canditians including available natural water would make this

viable and look at growth rate longevity and terminal height of the coniferous species chosen which ought to be native.
Any thoughts on this?

Best
Chris




